
 

 

 

Dear Council Members,  

 

  The Chipley Redevelopment Agency is requesting the reapproval of Amy Wiwi's 
reappointment to the CRA board. This would extend her spot on the Board until 
9/14/2028. Mrs. Wiwi is an asset to our Board and provides a pivotal aspect of the 
community needed for our Board to function effectively. I appreciate your consideration.   

         

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Leah Pettis  

Executive Director  


